
� Planting Churches 

 

� Training Gospel 

Ministers 

 

� Establishing a Bible 

Institute 

 

� Establishing a 

Christian School 

 

� Ministering Unto the 

Orphans 

 

� Assisting with Micro-

Finance / Job Skill 

Training 

 

 

 
                                                                      
 
 
 

 

 Dear Pastor and Brethren,      January 2015 
 

Justine and David 

Laodima and their 

missionary team would 

like to wish you a blessed 

and happy 2015.  

 

Before reaching forth 

unto those things before 

us, let us take time to give 

thanks to our God for the 

things achieved by His 

grace and power in 2014:  

 

1. A seven-seat four-wheel car for the ministry and the family use;  

2. The final concrete made for the temple at Savior Baptist Church;  

3. The Children Sunday School Classes constructed at Good Shepherd Baptist 

Church;  

4. Drilling made at Good News Baptist Church;  

5. A well dug at Faith Baptist Temple; 

6. A new church, Redeemer Baptist Church, started at Davié; 

7. Church building and Orphanage dorms in construction at Davié;  Our 

ministry website available : www.ared-amsgministries.com 

 

You remember in our Prayer Letter in January 2014 we mentioned all those things 

as challenges and asked for your prayers. You recall that by faith, we declared 

2014 as “a year of great achievements for the glory of God”. We also expressed 

our belief that we ought “to attempt great things for 

the Lord and expect great things from Him”.  

 

Please, give thanks to our Lord for all these great 

things He has done in 2014 to advance His work. We 

also thank God for all the converts and baptized souls 

in our mission churches. Joash is among those who 

followed the Lord in baptism and we praise God for 

that.   

 

We believe the Lord carried out all these things by 

using your prayerful and financial support as well as 

our endeavor on the field.   

SERVING WITH 
 

Harvest Baptist Missions 
4116 Columbia Road 

N. Olmsted, OH  44070 

David baptizing his son, Joash 

“for necessity is laid 
upon me; yea, woe is 
unto me, if I preach 

not the gospel!” 
   

- 1 Corinthians 9:16b 

 

Sen 



We thank you very much for your faithfulness in supporting 

our family, our coworkers and the work in Togo. We 

particularly thank Central Baptist Church, KY for giving 

$5,000 toward the orphanage dorms construction. We also 

thank all those who gave toward this work. All these gifts 

made it possible for us to resume the construction.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

CHURCH 

SUNDAY  
MORNING 

SUNDAY  
EVENING 

WEDNESDAY 
EVENING 

 
BAPTISM 

2013 2014 2013 
(A) 

2014 
(A) 

2013 
(A) 

2014 
(A) 

2013 2014 
A C A C 

Savior Baptist Church  22

4 

14

3 

21

3 

13

7 

110 102 96 98 38 40 

Good News Baptist Church  10

3 

10

7 

11

7 

12

3 

105 106 55 60 20 14 

Good Shepherd Baptist Church  79 61 84 70 52 58 50 46 09 12 

Conqueror Baptist Church  71 10

0 

98 80 79 60 73 50 11 9 

Faith Baptist Temple  54 76 68 65 52 53 52 49 06 7 

Be blessed in Christ! 

 

The Laodima Family 
 

The orphanage dorms in construction 

Please have a look at the annual average attendance in our mission churches: 

A = Adults; C = Children 
 
At Redeemer Baptist Church, Davié (the new church), the average attendance on Sunday morning during 

the three months is: 14 adults and 26 children.    

 

We pray and expect greater things in 2015. All our mission churches, except the new one at Davié are 

expected to fulfill the required criteria in order to become autonomous, self-supporting independent 

churches. Most of our mission churches will be engaged in construction work.  

 

Please, keep on praying for us, our coworkers and the work in Togo.  
 

Our Field Address:  Our Ministry Website: 

The Laodima Family  www.ared-amsgministries.com 

08 BP: 80867 Lomé 08  

Lomé, Togo 

West Africa 


